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Explanatory notes from Ireland in accordance with ADR 8.2.2.8.6 

The Health and Safety Authority (HSA) is the competent authority in Ireland for dangerous goods 

classes 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 8 and 9.  In relation to these classes of dangerous goods, the HSA appointed the 

Chartered Institute of Logistics Ireland (CILT) as the competent authority in 2019 to: 

 approve driver basic and tanker specialisation training courses;  

 examine persons who have completed such training; and  

 issue driver training certificates. 

Since 1st November 2019, ADR driver training certificates have been issued by CILT as the competent 

authority appointed by the HSA, and a sample of the current certificate issued by CILT is provided.  

Prior to the appointment of CILT in 2019, ADR driver training certificates were issued by the HSA in 

Ireland. A sample certificate issued by the HSA up to 31st October 2019 is provided. This certificate is 

valid until 31st October 2024. 




